Dear Senator Prozanski and members of the Senate Judiciary Committee,

HB 4145 will protect Oregon families and save lives by prohibiting people convicted of stalking and partner abuse
from purchasing or possessing guns. Please vote YES on HB 4145.

This is so basic. This is duh. Next we need some real gun control legislation starting with an assualt weapons ban.

And just a heads up. The line has been drawn with the Florida high school killings. Any legislator who accepts
NRA money and does not support gun control measures better get out of the way.

Thank you.

Joseph Santana



